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COV-19 UPDATE

To protect you our customers and ourselves we are setting up a call in and drive
through process at our stores commencing Thursday March 19th. Our store floor
will be closed — at the front door you will be asked to use the phone outside to call
in your order — which we will process and prepare and place outside by direction
of location. If you wish to call in advance the number is 705-686-7302, if you wish
to text the number is 705-817-5351, if you wish to email please email
info@severntimbermart.ca. We are proceeding with this social distancing
procedure in hopes that we keep our employee's working, our customers
supplied and the economy rolling. We appreciate your business and your
understanding at this time

Heather Frank Bill and Staff

Please note this applies to Brechin and Severn Timbermart at this time



